

24076 F.V. Pankow Boulevard, Clinton Township, MI 48036 www.lc-ps.org · www.facebook.com/lansecreusepublicschools

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE April 2, 2025

Contact: Katelyn Hill (586) 783-6300 ext. 1206 hillka@lc-ps.org

L'Anse Creuse Board Appoints Jeffrey Cyprus to Board Vacancy

CLINTON TWP., Mich. – At the L'Anse Creuse Public Schools Board of Education meeting on Monday, March 31, the Board voted to appoint long-time district resident Jeffrey Cyprus to the vacancy left after Andrew Parski's resignation. His term is effective immediately, and he will fill the appointment until December 31, 2026.

Mr. Cyprus has been an engaged and dedicated member of the L'Anse Creuse community for many years. His involvement includes regularly attending and viewing board meetings, volunteering in schools and at district events, and participating in a variety of community service initiatives. In addition to his volunteer work, he previously served on the L'Anse Creuse Board of Education following his appointment to fill a board vacancy in 2022.

The district welcomes Mr. Cyprus to the Board and looks forward to the continued success of our students, staff, and community.

For more information, please contact Katelyn Hill at hillka@lc-ps.org.